
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 March 2007 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 REMOVAL OF FORESHORE SHELTERS 
 
 A letter was received from Jenny Lineham, Secretary, New Brighton Pier & Foreshore Promotion 

Society regarding the removal of the foreshore shelters. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. To receive the information. 
 
 2. That a copy of agenda item 5 and resolution from clause 3 be sent to the Pier & Foreshore 

Society. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


